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Safeguarding is EVERYONE’S 
responsibility.

If you have any concerns regarding the 
safety or welfare of any child, please 

contact Nerys or Taylor, our 
Designated Safeguarding Leads, in 

confidence. 
There is further safeguarding 

information on our website and paper 
copies are available on request.

Nerys Evans
DSL

Our Designated Safeguarding Leads (DSLs)

Your child's Journey tab is where you will find photos of your child taking 
part in our curriculum and termly assessments of your child’s progress.
You can 'like' these with the heart icon and add comments.
You can also add photos and comments about your child’s learning and 
development at home.

For more guidance, please click here.

Dates for your diary

FAMLY APP – Learning Journey  - the JOURNEY Tab

• Monday 8th May 2023 – Bank Holiday - NURSERY CLOSED
• Monday 29th May 2023 – Bank Holiday - NURSERY CLOSED
• Half Term– Monday 29th May – Friday 2nd June 2023 (for children who 

attend term time only).
• Tuesday 6th June 2023 - Photographer

Taylor-lee 
Sketchley

Deputy DSL

Kasenya, our children’s photographer, is due 
to visit on Tuesday 6th June 2023, from 
approximately 9.30am to 2pm.

Please feel free to pop in with your child if 
they do not attend on a Tuesday; there will 
be no obligation to purchase the 
photographs.

https://www.bluebellwoodsdaynursery.com/safeguarding
https://help.famly.co/en/articles/4912450-parents-the-journey-tab#h_5bbe123762
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Our Curriculum - Mathematics

Developing a strong grounding in number is essential so that all children 
develop the necessary building blocks to excel mathematically. 
Our educational programme includes rich opportunities for children to 
develop their spatial reasoning skills across all areas of mathematics 
including shape, space and measures. 

We explore 2D and 3D shapes 
through construction and loose 

parts play. We look for and create 
patterns, spot connections and 

talk about our experiences using 
mathematical language.



In the Baby 
Unit we 
explored 
Easter 
themed 
sensory 
objects 

together.
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Archie Declan Elliott Evan George

Happy Birthday to children celebrating in May!

Isla                  Millie                       Sienna                  William  

We learnt 
about St. 

George and 
designed and 
created our 

own ‘shields’.

St. 
George’s 

Day

Easter

.
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